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From: Onno Husing [mailto:ohusing@co.lincoln.or.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 1, 2017 4:26 PM 
To: Bayshore   
Subject: The code amendment re Bayshore passed 
  
 
This morning the Lincoln County Commission adopted the code amendment to 
"move the line" in Bayshore. The code amendment takes effect immediately.  
 
 
 
Therefore, anyone, at any time, without permits, can now remove sand from 
NW Oceania in Bayshore (and the right of ways adjacent to the paved road) 
and that sand can be transported out of Bayshore. 
 
 
 
It will be a code violation, though, if people transport sand from their 
properties on the west side of NW Oceania into the right of way or the road 
surface of NW Oceania.  
 
 
 
Properties on the west side of NW Oceania remain within the management 
system of the Bayshore Dune Management Plan (BDMP). Therefore, sand 
removed from properties west of NW Oceania (the oceanfront properties) 
must still be carried back to the beach pursuant to the requirements of Lincoln 
County-issued Remedial Sand Grading permits and the terms of "Drive on the 
Beach Permits" issued by Oregon Parks and Recreation Department (OPRD).  
 
Please share this important news. 
 
Onno Husing 
 
 


